
February 23, 2023

Dear Chinese  Mountain  Club of  New York,

On  behalf of the  New York-New Jersey Trail Conference,  it is  my honor to  inform you that you've

been chosen for the  Ken  Lloyd Award for Outstanding  Member Club. Congratulations!

This accolade  hon_ors member clubs who have  provided  remarkable service to trails and  natural

lands in  partnership with the Trail  Conference.

Thank you and your club for your selfless service and dedication. The Trail Conference  mission is to

ensure that the trails and  natural areas we share are sustainable and accessible for all to enjoy for

generations to come. You  make reaching that goal  possible. This award  recognizes the time and
effort you've given as a  member of the Trail Conference family to creating better outdoor

experiences for everyone.   It is also a token of appreciation for the part you've played in  making the

organization what  it  is today.

You  inspire us and you are an example to others. We hope to celebrate with you at the Volunteer

Appreciation  Event on  April 16th at  Ramapo College. As an awardee, we also extend the  invitation

for you to bring a guest to celebrate with.  Please check your email for a  link to the event

registration.

In addition to presenting you  with the award  in  April, we will  be featuring you  as an award-winner in

our upcoming Trail  Walker.

Many thanks for your contributions! We  look forward to honoring you for your achievement.

Sincerely,

rfeEL
Joshua Howard
Executive  Director


